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Please call the district hotline 

923-1901 (Chinese)    923-1902 (Spanish))

923-1903 (Vietnamese)       
Somebody will get in touch with you to deliver the essence of the document
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School Will Be Closed

For Spring Break

Friday, April 6, 2012 – Friday, April 13, 2012
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Cherrywood Critical Points for April 2012

1. Pasta Dinner & Talent Show is April 5 from 5:30pm -8:00 pm.  Come for a fun family event and support all of our talented students

2. Spring Break is April 6 – 13.  School resumes on Monday, April 16, 2012.

3. STAR Testing is scheduled from April 30 to May 11, 2012 for our second to fifth grade students.  Please have your student on time for school and do not schedule appointments during these dates. 

Cherrywood Puntos importantes del boletín de abril 2012
1. Cena de Pasta y espectáculo de talentos será el 5 de abril de 5:30 a 8:00 PM. Venga a este evento familiar y apoye a nuestros talentosos estudiantes.
2. Vacaciones de primavera del 6 al 13 de abril.  Las clases se reanudaran el lunes 16 de abril, 2012.

3.
Examen STAR se llevará acabo del 30 de abril al 11 de mayo, 2012 para todos los estudiantes de segundo a quinto grados. Por favor traigan a tiempo a sus estudiantes y no haga citas durante estas fechas. 

Những Điểm Quan Trọng Tại Cherrywood                    Tháng Tư, 2012

1. Ăn Tối Pasta & xem Biểu Diển Tài Năng vào ngày 5 Tháng Tư từ 5:30 đến 8:oo giờ chiều.  Đến tham dự chung vui cho đêm ăn tối gia đình và khuyến khích ủng hộ cho tất cả học sinh tài năng của chúng ta. 

2. Kỳ Nghĩ Mùa Xuân bắt đầu từ ngày 6 đến 13 của ThángTư.  Trường sẽ trở lại vào Thứ Hai, ngày 16 Tháng Tư, 2012.

3. Bài thi Kiểm tra STAR được lên kế hoạch từ ngày 30 Tháng 4 đến ngày 11 Tháng 5,  2012, cho tất cả học sinh từ Lớp Hai đến Lớp Năm.  Vui lòng cho học sinh đến trường đúng giờ và đừng lên lịch trình cho bất kỳ cuộc hẹn nào cho những ngày nêu trên.
Cherrywood 2012年4月份校訊重點
1. 意大利麵晚餐和才藝表演訂於4月5日下午5:30-8:00.  請踴躍參加這一個家庭同樂的活動以及
支持我們這些有才華的學生.
2. 春假是4月6日至4月13日, 學校放假.  2012年4月16日星期一恢復上課.

3. 二至五年級學生將從2012年4月30日至5月11日接受加州標準測試(STAR Testing).  請貴子弟在考試這段期間務必準時到校, 並請不要安排任何預約.
CHERRYWOOD SCHOOL
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JUST A REMINDER:

Our next PTA/Home and School Club meeting will be held on April 4, 2012 - 

7:00 pm. If you would like to attend and need an interpreter please call (408) 923-1915.

Nuestra próxima junta del PTA/ y Club Escolar se llevará acabo el  April 4, 2012 -

7:00 pm.  Si usted desea atender y necesita interprete por favor llame al (408) 923-1915.

Buổi họp kế tiếp cho PTA/Home and School Club sẽ là vào ngày April 4, 2012 -

7:00 pm.  Nếu quí vị muốn tham dự và cần người thông dịch, xin gọi (408) 923-1915.

我們的家長會/家庭與學校社團下一次的開會日期是April 4, 2012 - 
7:00 pm。如果您要參加並且需要翻譯服務, 請打電話(408) 923-1915。
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The next School Site Council meeting will be held on April 4, 2012 - 6:30 pm.  
If you would like to attend and need an interpreter, please call (408) 923-1915.

Nuestra próxima junta del Concilio Escolar llevará acabo el April 4, 2012 - 6:30 pm.  
Si usted desea atender y necesita interprete por favor llame al (408) 923-1915,
Buổi họp kế tiếp cho Hội Đồng Nhà Trường sẽ là vào ngày April 4, 2012 - 6:30 pm.  
Nếu quí vị muốn tham dự và cần người thông dịch, xin gọi (408) 923-1915
學校管理委員會下一次的開會日期是April 4, 2012 - 6:30 pm.
  如果您要參加並且需要翻譯服務 , 請打電話  (408) 923-1915。
To Parents and members of the Community,

As we all know, due to the State’s financial problems, our District has undergone drastic

funding reductions from the State funding pipeline. We thank you very much for your support

of our schools and your children. Your donations are extremely crucial to our students’

learning and greatly enhance their classroom experience. Any donation amount given will be

tax deductible; therefore, please make sure to request a receipt for your donation from

your school or your child’s teacher. That receipt will be your tax filing document. Your

donation, regardless of size, makes a big difference in our learning environments.

A los padres y miembros de la comunidad:

Como todos sabemos los problemas financieros del Estado causan la reducción de fondos que

provee el Estado, por lo que nuestro distrito este llevando acabo recortes de fondos drásticos.

Deseamos agradecerles el apoyo que dan a nuestras escuelas y a sus niños. Las donaciones que

ustedes dan son cruciales para el aprendizaje de los estudiantes y aumentan la experiencia en el

salón de clases. Cualquier cantidad de donación que ustedes dan es deducible de impuestos,

por lo tanto, por favor asegúrense de solicitar un recibo por los donativos que hagan a la

escuela o al maestro de sus niños. Ese recibo será su documento para cuando elaboren su

declaración de impuestos. Independientemente de la cantidad de sus donativos, estos hacen

una gran diferencia en la educación de nuestros estudiantes.

Cho phụ huynh và các thành viên cộng đồng,

Như chúng ta đã biết, vì tài chính của Tiểu Bang hạn hẹp, Học Khu của chúng tôi bị cắt giảm mạnh nguồn tài trợ từ Tiểu Bang. Chúng tôi muốn cảm ơn quí vị rất nhiều cho sự giúp đỡ và hỗ trợ tài chánh cho trường và cũng như cho con em quí vị. Sự đóng góp tài chánh của quí vị cực kỳ quan trọng cho trường và cho sự nâng cao khinh nghiệm học tập cho tất cả học sinh. Bất kỳ số tiền hiến tặng của quí vị sẽ được khấu trừ thuế; vì vậy, hãy yêu cầu có biên nhận cho tiền từ trường hoặc giáo viên của con em mình. Biên nhận sẽ là bằng chứng để kèm theo hồ sơ khai thuế của quí vị. Bất kỳ số tiền hiến tặng của quí vị sẽ làm khác biệt lớn cho môi trường học tập của học sinh.

家長和社區成員，
大家都知道，由於加卅的財政問題，我們學區經歷到從加卅資金管道激烈的資源減削。我
們萬分感謝各位對我們學校和你孩子們的支持。閣下的捐款，是學生在學習上的關鍵以及
極度提高他們對教室的經歷。 任何大小捐款均能作扣稅用途; 因此，請務必向您孩子的學
校或老師要求捐款收據，該收據將是您的報稅文件。您們的任何捐款，不論多少，都會對
學生學習環境有相當的影响力。
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Principal’s Message
Dear Parents:

Can you believe it is already April? The year is zooming by so quickly. We have accomplished so much yet still have many more tasks ahead. We have been busy getting the kids ready for the STAR test and other end of the year assessments. The last set of district Benchmark Assessments the students took they did an excellent job overall! Our goal is to have the students scoring at proficient or advanced. Many of our students met that goal and it should mirror how the score on the upcoming STAR tests. Great Job!

I want to thank you all that were able to come out and participate in our first Family Fun Night. We had a decent sized crowd and would love to have even more parents and students come out and participate. In some classes we played Pictionary, in others we played math games, in some we did mat art, in others we figured out the fat and sugar content in some of our favorite foods. It was a great nigh for parents, students and staff to interact and play and learn at the same time. Please join us for the next two Family Nights which are April 19th and May 24th from 6:30 – 7:30. We hope to see you there! 

Lastly, I want to remind you that our STAR test window is from April 30 to May 11th, so for the next month teachers in second through fifth grade will be focusing on test strategies. The CDE (California Department of Education) releases test questions from previous years. These are available for you to view and download at http://starsamplequestions.org/starRTQ/search.isp . Take some time to review these questions with your child. Thank you for your continued support!

LaKeisha, Blackshire,  Principal

[image: image16.wmf]Kindergarten Registration

Do you have a child starting kindergarten next year? Know someone else who does?

Registration packets can be picked up from the Cherrywood office NOW from  9:00-4:00 and at the Berryessa District Office, 1376 Piedmont Road, 7:30-4:30. If you have a neighbor with a child who will attend kindergarten next school year, please share this information.

Completed packets may be turned in only  at the Cherrywood office beginning April 16.  Hours that packets can be turned in are 9:00am -1:00 pm.   Only parents and guardians can turn in completed packets.
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The following students were honored at the Spirit Assembly on March 2
Jarrett Jonathan - Ramirez

Richard Pham – Rocchi

Mary Jane Ramirez - Rubio
Daniel Le - Teehan

Alex Pham – Treffkorn

Ka Mun Tang - Treffkorn

[image: image19.wmf]Spring Break is coming!!!
April 6 to

April 13, 2012
Dates to Remember
Apr 2
Field Trip for 3rd gr. to


Natural Bridges

Apr 3
Field Trip for 1st gr to


Children’s Discovery Mus.

Apr 3
Field Trip for Cho to 


Pescadero State Beach

Apr 4
Sierramont Counselors at


CW – 5th graders

Apr 4
Home & School/SSC 


Mtg in office at 6:30 PM


Apr 5
Pasta Dinner & Talent 

Show 5:30-8:30 PM

Apr 5 
BDAC Meeting at DO at 


6:30 PM

Apr 6-13 SPRING BREAK-No

SCHOOL
Apr 16
Field Trip to Fallon House


Nguyen
Apr 17
Board of Trustee Meeting


At DO at 7:00PM

Apr 19
DELAC Meeting 5:30-7:00 pm

Apr 19
Family Fun Night 6:30-


7:30 PM

Apr 20
Spirit Assembly 11:05 am


In Multipurpose Room

OPPOSITES DAY
Apr 20
Student Council Mtg Rm 5
at 2:35-3:05 pm

Apr 22
Earth Day
Apr 24
Field Trip to San Juan

Baptista Mission 4th grade

Apr 26
Kinder Tour 8:00-8:30AM
Apr 27
Arbor Day

Apr 28
Parent University

Apr 30-May 11  STAR Testing 

          Grades 2-5
^^^^^^^^^^
Spell A Thon 

Cherrywood Parents, Thank-You, for your support, the Spell-A- Thon Challenge was a great success.  We received over $8,000.  These funds will support our School Wide “We Love Reading” Program and assemblies for the coming year. 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEETING DATES FOR

2011-12

April 17                  May 15
June 5
                   
All meetings are held at: 7:00pm
Berryessa Union School District

1376 Piedmont Road

San Jose, CA  95132
Dress code
Don’t forget our common dress policy-navy/tan pants & white or navy blue tops.  In addition, several years ago, our School Site Council approved a Dress Code. Short shorts, bare midriffs, tank tops with large scooped armholes leggings worn as pants and sagging pants are some of the items not allowed at school. Open-toed shoes are not safe for active play and PE.  We ask that your child wear tennis shoes or other closed-toe shoes to school. We appreciate your support in establishing a school climate that is safe and conducive to learning. 
Star Testing Dates

Are Set
Our standardized testing dates have been announced. Tests for all grade levels will take place from 

April 30 through May 11. 
Please do not schedule vacations or doctor appointments during these dates.  It is very important that your student is here.   Please mark your calendars now with these important assessment dates.
Berryessa Ed. Foundation Raffle

Thank You for your purchase/ contributions to the raffle. Cherrywood received over $2800 in ticket sales which we will receive 50% and a $200 donation to the school.  We will be upgrading our sound equipment for our Multipurpose Room.

 ---------------------------------------------
Home and School

School Site Council

The Home and School Meeting and School Site Council Meeting will be April 4 at 6:30 P.M. in the Multipurpose Room.  Our School Site Council meeting will be on our budget and School Level Plan.  We will share with you how students are serviced and how academic goals are set for each of them. We have critical program decisions to discuss.  Please join us.
Giorgio’s Family Night

[image: image20.wmf]Mark your calendar for 
May 1 – from 4:00-9:30pm Cherrywood’s Family Night at Giorgio’s Italian Restaurant on Calaveras near Milpitas Blvd.   Giorgio’s Restaurant  will graciously donate 15% of all Cherrywood School sales both take-out and dine-in  to support Cherrywood School.  Giorgio’s will provide the delicious pasta dinner for the Talent Show Night.  The flyer is attached.  Don’t forget to bring it and give copies to family and friends.
Berryessa Art and Wine Festival

May 12, 2012
8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m.

at the 
Berryessa Community Center

Please join us for this festive day.  There will be free entertainment, art and crafts for sale, and great food (including our famous Cherrywood Strawberry Shortcake booth). Help us support our district music programs which many of your children participate in.
Sierramont Counselors
The counselors from Sierramont will be visiting Cherrywood to support the transition of our 5th graders to middle school.  They will be here on April 4, 2012.   The counselors will introduce themselves to our students and review the programs offered at Sierramont.  The fifth grade students will visit Sierramont in May.   


STRAWBERRY  – SHORTCAKE

BOOTH - Parent Volunteers

Cherrywood will have their traditional Strawberry Shortcake Booth at the Art & Wine festival.  We are asking for parent volunteers to take a two hour shift to help cut strawberries and to serve.  We are also looking for donations. Please complete the attached flyer.  All proceeds are to support our Safety Patrol and Fifth Grade Science Camp. 
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Second Harvest Results

Thank you for all of 
your generous 

donations.  Cherrywood received a total of 920 lbs in food donations and a $5.00 cash donation.  Thanks for all the food donations and Ms. Joe for organizing the food drive!

STANDARDIZED TESTS

April 30 – May 11
Question: My children will be taking standarized tests soon.  How can I help them prepare?

Answer: Standardized tests usually cover many different subject areas – and are often impossible to study for.  Doing homework regularly is one of the best ways your children can prepare.  Also, you can share these test-taking tips:

· Pay careful attention to directions.
· Spend about the same amount of time on each question.
· Check the answer sheet and make sure the answers match the right questions
A good night’s sleep the night before and a healthy breakfast on test day can help too!

^^^^^^^^^^^^^
What do the test scores 
mean? 

Rather than pressure your child to get high test scores, keep your focus on learning. This means giving your child the message that you always expect him to do his best, and as long as he gives his best effort, that is "good enough." If it turns out he needs some help in understanding a concept, give him some help. Children are not expected to do things perfectly when they are learning something new. It takes time and practice to learn something and to do it well. That's why we call it "learning."

     What does it mean to keep your focus on learning? It means asking your child about what she did in school that day. It means helping him to understand something when he's struggling. It does not mean having your child take practice tests so your child will get a good score on district or state assessments. Remember, the purpose of tests is not to have your child practice to get a good score, but to evaluate children's learning and provide instructional information to the teacher. 

     In today’s climate, it’s easy to worry about test scores. If your child is satisfactorily learning the skills and information being taught, s/he should be able to show this on the different tests that are given throughout the year. However, it is important to keep in mind that it is very easy for some children to take tests and score well, while it is very hard for others. For  this reason, we look at several measures of how students are performing. District assessments in reading, writing and mathematics give us information about student learning and progress toward standards. Classroom tests give teachers information about student understanding of specific skills and concepts that have been taught. Daily class work and homework provide students with practice on new skills, and provide teachers with feedback about student learning and progress. 

Remember that in addition to academic learning, it is important for your child to have experiences that develop creativity and individual thinking. Be sure your child has opportunities for artistic, musical and athletic expression. 

******************
Bear Hugs 

Each week, our
teachers select a 
student from their class to receive special recognition with a Bear Hug certificate. Students 
may be recognized for effort, being 
a friend, academic excellence and

many other things.   Students, also,

receive a pencil, and a hug or a high

five from the mini Cherrywood Bear.
Drive Safely and Be 

a Good Model 
Our staff and

students are counting on you to drive responsibly and to

follow traffic laws.

Fifth grade Safety

Patrol Officers help 

pedestrians to cross at the crosswalks. Staff members help to monitor traffic and ensure student safety at dismissal time.
Do not come in the exit when the

entrance is blocked.  Parents should not be parking in the parking lot.  The parking lot is for staff parking only.

Please respect our efforts to keep everyone safe. Bad language, rudeness, rude gestures and unsafe driving are inappropriate and not appreciated by staff or students who are trying to do their jobs.   License plate numbers of vehicles whose drivers are rude or exhibit unsafe driving will be turned over to the SJPD, School Safety division, for follow-up.[image: image2.emf] 
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Nếu quý vị cần sự giúp đở Để hiểu rỏ hơn về những văn kiện đã được 


gởi về nhà Xin gọi số hotline của học khu tại 923-1903 


sẽ có người giúp quí vị hiểu những điều cốt yếu của văn kiện.
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Si desea ayuda adicional, por favor llame al teléfono de asistencia en español al 923-1902 y alguien se 


pondrá en contacto para darle la información esencial del documento.














如果您需要更進一步的幫助，以便了解學校發回家的信件。


請撥打學區中文熱線電話 923-1901


有人會與您取得聯繫，為您解說文件上的重要內容。
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La escuela estará cerrada Por vacaciones de primavera


Del viernes 6 de abril al viernes 13 de abril, 2012�








Nhà Trường Sẽ Đóng Cửa - Nghỉ Mùa Xuân


Thứ Sáu, Ngày 5 Tháng 4 -Thứ Sáu, Ngày13 Tháng 4, 2012





學校不上課 - 放春假


2012年 4月6日星期五   至   2012年 4月13日星期五
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